Dear Colleagues,

UBI will organize the Romance.pt Staff week between the 14th and 18th of July 2025 as part of T2.2.

Participants (academic and administravive staff) will attend Portuguese language classes for beginners and initiation into intercomprehension. They don't need to choose; everyone will participate in both.

We have 20 vacancies, with registration until 30/05/2025 using this form.

Closer to the event we will publish the final program.

Thank you for sharing on the UNITA comunity.

Additional information can be requested by e-mail: unita.office@ubi.pt

Melhores cumprimentos | Best regards | Muy atentamente | Cordialement | Cordiali saluti | Toate cele bune | 3 найкращими побажаннями,

Francisco do Adro

Head UNITA Office
Técnico Superior / Investigador NECE